
 

 

October 13, 2017 

Superintendent Brings Updates to the Community 
 

JONESBORO – The Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) Superintendent of Schools, Dr. Morcease 
J. Beasley, will host three community public forums to provide all stakeholders an opportunity to gain 
and exchange information regarding priorities and goals for 2017-18 School Year as well as updates on 
the Strategic Improvement Plan Annual Report and work that is in progress. In addition, attendees will 
receive information related to the 2016 Georgia Milestone Assessment System scores (GMAS), 
stakeholder engagement opportunities and other information relative to the continued success of the school 
district.  

The first meeting will be held on Monday, October 23, 2017, at the Riverdale Town Center. The 
Riverdale Town Center is located at 7210 Church Street, in Riverdale, Georgia.  All meetings are 
scheduled to begin at 6:00 p.m. and will be available for viewing via live stream on the CCPS district 
website, www.clayton.k12.ga.us.  
 

Please see the following details regarding all scheduled meetings.   
 

Location Address Date Time 

 
Riverdale Town 

Center 

 
7210 Church Street 

Riverdale, Georgia 30274 

 
Monday, 

October 23, 2017 

 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

 
Forest Park 
Community 

Center 
 

 
696 Main Street 

Forest Park, Georgia 30297 
 

 
Tuesday, 

November 14, 2017 

 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

 
South Clayton 

Recreation 
Center 

 
1837 McDonough Road 

Hampton, Georgia 30228  
 

 
Thursday, 

November 16, 2017 
 

 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

 

 

### 

http://www.clayton.k12.ga.us/

